
 

 
 
 

To Parents/Carers Year 9 Students  

 

Our ref: 87483686 

 

2 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Re: Year 9 Visit to First World War Western Front Battlefields 

 

I am writing to share some reminders about the Battlefields visit, which I hope students are looking forward to.  

 

Students should meet at South Hunsley on Saturday 10 June 2023 at 4.45am. Please do not park in the front of 

the school in the D-ring. Students will be registered, and passports and GHI / EHI cards will be checked before 

students board the coach. Students should pack waterproofs, sun cream and wellies / walking boots for the visit. 

If any students are bringing medication, please let Miss Bower know if not already stated on your child’s medical 

form.  

 

We aim to be back at South Hunsley at 7.00pm on Tuesday 13 June 2023. We will ask students to update you on 

route. For updates during the visit, you may want to follow the History department’s twitter account: 

@SHS_History. 

 

We will be taking a school mobile phone with us. Should you need to contact us in an emergency, the number is: 

07743534215. We will also have 24-hour contact with a senior member of staff back in the UK. 

 

There will be a student meeting on Wednesday 7 June 2023 in KG11 at 12.30pm.  

 

Finally, if you have any ancestors buried or commemorated around Ypres or Arras, we will do our best to visit 

those sites, although this cannot be guaranteed as it will depend on the location of the site and our itinerary. If 

you have any details to share, please email Miss Bower whitney.bower@southhunsley.org.uk before the visit. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries about our upcoming visit.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 
Miss Whitney Bower 

Assistant Headteacher 
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